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SCHOOL OFFICE UPDATE 

6th   March 2020 

 STARS OF THE WEEK  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
WORLD BOOK DAY  
It has been wonderful to see so many original and colourful creations 
donned by the children today in celebration of World Book Day. 
There have been opportunities to share and enjoy books with each 
other throughout the day. All the children will be bringing home a 
book token today which will allow them to choose one of this year’s 
10 World Book Day books or £1.00 off books/audiobooks costing 
£2.99 or more from local book sellers. Thank you for all your efforts 
and support in making this a memorable occasion for the children.  
 
ATTENDANCE  
The award for attendance of the week (Friday 28th to Thursday 5th March 2020) was won by 
Year 5, with 99 %. Well done to the class!  
 
PUNCTUALITY CHAMPIONS LEAGUE 
Well done to Year 4 who were the only class to have all children arrive to school on time every 
day this week. They have jumped up to joint second place now - watch out Year 1!  
 
CORONAVIRUS UPDATE 
Following the recent updates from the Department of Education, they have launched a new 
helpline relating to education. If you have any concerns please contact the helpline as follows:
  
Phone : 0800 046 8687 
Email: DfE.coronavirushelpline@education.gov.uk 
Opening hours : 8am to 6pm (Monday to Friday) 
We continue to encourage children to recognise the importance of hygiene, washing their 
hands and using anti-bacterial gel. There is a dedicated web page with a range of details and 
information – https://campaignresornces.phe.gov.uk/resources/campaigns/101-coronavirus-
/resources  
 
MEDICINE BROUGHT TO SCHOOL 
Please be advised that children should not have any medication/creams/ointments etc. in 
their bags - any medication should be brought to the office. 
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PTA NEWS 

 

Matilda Tickets – We have a limited amount of theatre tickets in the first six rows of the stalls for the 

performance on Tuesday 12th May costing £35.00.  If you are interested in a ticket please contact 

Sarah on 09751 491523. 

100 Club Winner – no. 61. Congratulations to Madeline Lyons-Applebee who is this month’s winner 

taking home £25! 

 

 

SCHOOL DIARY DATES 2020 

 
 
MARCH 2020 
10th – Thorndon Country Park (South) Y3, Y4, Y5, Y6 
12th – Girls’ Football Match, Willowbrook (Away) 
13th - PTA Quiz Night 
17th – School Nurse Y6 Screening 
18th – Y5 Trip to Harry Potter World 
19th – Boys’ Football Match, Ingrave Johnstone (Home) 
20th – PTA Mother’s Day Sale  
23rd – Final balance for Danbury Trip due 
24th - Y4 Boys & Girls Football Tournament, Brentwood Rugby Club (Postponed on 25th Feb) 
25th – Y2 Trip to Colchester Zoo 
26th – Girls’ Football Match, Bentley St. Paul’s (Away) 
29th – IOW payment – Final Payment 
31st –  Y5/6 Victorian Day 
 
APRIL 2020 
1st - Y3 Boys’ Football Tournament, Brentwood Rugby Club (Postponed from 3rd March) 
3rd – Break-up for Easter Holidays 
 
(16th – ECC Primary School Reception Allocation – National Offer Day) 
 
20th – Return to School 
23rd – Fire Safety Presentation and workshops 
 
MAY 2020 
8th – Bank Holiday 
11th – School Nurse in for Reception Screening  
11th-14th KS2 SATS (Y6) 
18th – NSPCC ‘Speak Out Stay Safe’ Assembly and Workshops 
22nd – INSET Day 
 
Letters Home 
Cross Country - Juniors 
 
 
 


